Oahe ABATE May 8™ Meeting Minutes

Next meeting 11:00 June 12" at the Blunt Bar & Grill. We are having the meeting early
so everyone can go on their Poker Run at 1:00

President Tony Deters called the meeting to order with 9 officers attending. Treasure’s
report was given and accepted. Secretary’s report was noted in the Freedom Flyer and
accepted. Membership secretary Tonna Reed reported we have 73 members. We have 2
new members - Derek Juneau and Calvin Christie, and 3 renewals - William Green, Dena :
Harmon and Susan McNaught. State Rep. Joe Kelly reported he is the area assistant rep. 2o
for the MRF and if you would like to join please contact him about becoming a member. e j

Old Business - The Awareness Run is Sat. May 15™. We are meeting at the Capital at
12:00. Leaving at 1:00 for a dice run around the area and ending at Lily Park in Fort
Pierre. We are serving Hamburgers and Hotdogs ect... (if any one would like to bring a
salad it would be appreciated) and having a keg of beer in the beer wagon for after the
run. There are campsites available, first come first serve. Hope to see you all there.

We are meeting at Nystrom’s Goose camp Thursday evening at 7:00 for a little clean up,
dumping the burn barrel, painting picnic tables, cutting some trees ect...

Bring your gloves and paint brushes and what ever else you think we can use.

The Fun Run was discussed. We are going to do the walking poker run on Friday night
then the Medicine Creek Band is going to play. On Sat. Tony and Lilly’s wedding is at
11:30 with the poker run to follow. We should be back around 5:00 for supper. Koz and
Monty will be running the bike games. Stolen Cats are going to play after the bike games.
It was voted to keep the same logo for the T-shirts, just changing the date. We have
ticket books we are selling for 2 single weekly passes for the Buffalo Chip and 50/50
tickets. If you are interested in selling some contact our event coordinator Lori Butler. It
was voted to not do the Silent Auction this year. '

Tony Deters reported our chapter was invited to do the Minnow Races at the Moose
Lodge in Bismarck ND. No decision was made at this time.

Tonna motioned to adjourn, Joe 2™ motion was passed.

Tina Flynn
Oahe ABATE Secretary




